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From: Reid, Mona

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 9:40 AM

To: 'Nebojsa.Denic@easternhealth.ca'

Cc: Mendes, Maria

Subject: ERIPR re-testing cases at Mount Sinai Hospital

Hi Or. Oenic,
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I am inquiring as to whether we will be receiving any more ERIPR retesting cases. As of this date we have
received 77 cases for re-testing. Your e-mail had staled thaI we would be receiving around 90.

Thank you
Mona Reid

Mona Reid, MlT
Special Histology
Mount Sinai Hospital
600 University Ave.
Toronto,Ontario
Tel: 416-586-4800 ext. 4671
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